
Dear Board of Supervisors,
Ch

The current "zero tolerance" policies put in place by the Trump Administration have been tearing
apart thousands of families. These brutal practices are not only affecting the undocumented community
but are also going against our values as a nation. Today on June 30th, hundreds of cities are holding
rallies with thousands of people standing in solidarity with those who are being targeted and
criminalized by the Trump Administration. We as Centro Del Pueblo and community members of
Humboldt County are asking:

1. Take a position against families being separated, you will show our community that you are
in support of public safety and that you are willing to fight against inhumane treatment of
individuals.

2. Consider your stance on the Humboldt County Sanctuary Measure. We want ALL of our
community members to feel safe and welcomed! Although we understand that we cannot
stop federal enforcement from coming into Humboldt, we want our undocumented neighbors
to know that we as a community stand with them and that they can trust our local law
enforcement and political figures in keeping them safe.

We have attached the signatures from different community members who want you to join us in asking
the Trump administration to permanently end the separation of families, to end family detention centers,
to reunify kids who were taken from their parents, and to support a community where we are all
accepted and welcomed. Thank you.
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Dear Board of Supervisors,

The current "zero tolerance" policies put in place by the Trump Administration have been tearing
apart thousands of families. These brutal practices are not only affecting the undocumented community
but are also going against our values as a nation. Today on June 30th, hundreds of cities are holding
rallies with thousands of people standing in solidarity with those who are being targeted and
criminalized by the Trump Administration. We as Centro Del Pueblo and community members of
Humboldt County are asking:

3. Take a position against families being separated, you will show our community that you are
in support of public safety and that you are willing to fight against inhumane treatment of
individuals.

4. Consider your stance on the Humboldt County Sanctuary Measure. We want ALL of our
community members to feel safe and welcomed! Although we understand that we cannot
stop federal enforcement from coming into Humboldt, we want our undocumented neighbors
to know that we as a community stand with them and that they can trust our local law
enforcement and political figures in keeping them safe.

We have attached the signatures from different community members who want you to join us in asking
the Trump administration to permanently end the separation of families, to end family detention centers,
to reunify kids who were taken from their parents, and to support a community where we are all
accepted and welcomed. Thank you.
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Dear Board of Supervisors,

The current "zero tolerance" policies put in place by the Trump Administration have been tearing
apart thousands of families. These brutal practices are not only affecting the undocumented community
but are also going against our values as a nation. Today on June 30th, hundreds of cities are holding
rallies with thousands of people standing in solidarity with those who are being targeted and
criminalized by the Trump Administration. We as Centro Del Pueblo and community members of
Humboldt County are asking:

5. Take a position against families being separated, you will show our community that you are
in support of public safety and that you are willing to fight against inhumane treatment of
individuals.

6. Consider your stance on the Humboldt County Sanctuary Measure. We want ALL of our
community members to feel safe and welcomed! Although we understand that we cannot
stop federal enforcement from coming Into Humboldt, we want our undocumented neighbors
to know that we as a community stand with them and that they can trust our local law
enforcement and political figures in keeping them safe.

We have attached the signatures from different community members who want you to join us In asking
the Trump administration to permanently end the separation of families, to end family detention centers,
to reunify kids who were taken from their parents, and to support a community where we are all
accepted and welcomed. Thank you.
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Dear Board of Supervisors,

The current "zero tolerance" policies put in place by the Trump Administration have been tearing
apart thousands of families. These brutal practices are not only affecting the undocumented community
but are also going against our values as a nation. Today on June 30th, hundreds of cities are holding
rallies with thousands of people standing in solidarity with those who are being targeted and
criminalized by the Trump Administration. We as Centro Del Pueblo and community members of
Humboldt County are asking:

7. Take a position against families being separated, you will show our community that you are
in support of public safety and that you are willing to fight against inhumane treatment of
individuals.

8. Consider your stance on the Humboldt County Sanctuary Measure. We want ALL of our
community members to feel safe and welcomed! Although we understand that we cannot
stop federal enforcement from coming into Humboldt, we want our undocumented neighbors
to know that we as a community stand with them and that they can trust our local law
enforcement and political figures in keeping them safe.

We have attached the signatures from different community members who want you to join us in asking
the Trump administration to permanently end the separation of families, to end family detention centers,
to reunify kids who were taken from their parents, and to support a community where we are all
accepted and welcomed. Thank you.
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Dear Board of Supervisors,

The current "zero tolerance" policies put in place by the Trump Administration have been tearing
apart thousands of families. These brutal practices are not only affecting the undocumented community
but are also going against our values as a nation. Today on June 30th, hundreds of cities are holding
rallies with thousands of people standing in solidarity with those who are being targeted and
criminalized by the Trump Administration. We as Centro Del Pueblo and community members of
Humboldt County are asking:

9. Take a position against families being separated, you will show our community that you are
in support of public safety and that you are willing to fight against inhumane treatment of
individuals.

10. Consider your stance on the Humboldt County Sanctuary Measure. We want ALL of our
community members to feel safe and welcomed! Although we understand that we cannot
stop federal enforcement from coming into Humboldt, we want our undocumented neighbors
to know that we as a community stand with them and that they can trust our local law
enforcement and political figures in keeping them safe.

We have attached the signatures from different community members who want you to join us in asking
the Trump administration to permanently end the separation of families, to end family detention centers,
to reunify kids who were taken from their parents, and to support a community where we are all
accepted and welcomed. Thank you.
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Dear Board of Supervisors,

The current "zero tolerance" policies put in place by the Trump Administration have been tearing
apart thousands of families. These brutal practices are not only affecting the undocumented community
but are also going against our values as a nation. Today on June 30th, hundreds of cities are holding
rallies with thousands of people standing in solidarity with those who are being targeted and
criminalized by the Trump Administration. We as Centro Del Pueblo and community members of
Humboldt County are asking:

11.Take a position against families being separated, you will show our community that you are
in support of public safety and that you are willing to fight against inhumane treatment of
individuals.

12. Consider your stance on the Humboldt County Sanctuary Measure. We want ALL of our
community members to feel safe and welcomed! Although we understand that we cannot
stop federal enforcement from coming into Humboldt, we want our undocumented neighbors
to know that we as a community stand with them and that they can trust our local law
enforcement and political figures in keeping them safe.

We have attached the signatures from different community members who want you to join us in asking
the Trump administration to permanently end the separation of families, to end family detention centers,
to reunify kids who were taken from their parents, and to support a community where we are all
accepted and welcomed. Thank you.
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Dear Board of Supervisors,

The current "zero tolerance" policies put in place by the Trump Administration have been tearing
apart thousands of families. These brutal practices are not only affecting the undocumented community
but are also going against our values as a nation. Today on June 30th, hundreds of cities are holding
rallies With thousands of people standing in solidarity with those who are being targeted and
criminalized by the Trump Administration. We as Centro Del Pueblo and community members of
Humboldt County are asking:

13.Take a position against families being separated, you will show our community that you are
in support of public safety and that you are willing to fight against inhumane treatment of
Individuals.

14. Consider your stance on the Humboldt County Sanctuary Measure. We want ALL of our
community members to feel safe and welcomed! Although we understand that we cannot
stop federal enforcement from coming into Humboldt, we want our undocumented neighbors
to know that we as a community stand with them and that they can trust our local law
enforcement and political figures in keeping them safe.

We have attached the signatures from different community members who want you to join us in asking
the Trump administration to permanently end the separation of families, to end family detention centers,
to reunify kids who were taken from their parents, and to support a community where we are all
accepted and welcomed. Thank you.
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Dear Board of Supervisors,

The current "zero tolerance" policies put in place by the Trump Administration have been tearing
apart thousands of families. These brutal practices are not only affecting the undocumented community
but are also going against our values as a nation. Today on June 30th, hundreds of cities are holding
rallies with thousands of people standing in solidarity with those who are being targeted and
criminalized by the Trump Administration. We as Centro Del Pueblo and community members of
Humboldt County are asking:

15.Take a position against families being separated, you will show our community that you are
in support of public safety and that you are willing to fight against inhumane treatment of
individuals.

16. Consider your stance on the Humboldt County Sanctuary Measure. We want ALL of our
community members to feel safe and welcomed! Although we understand that we cannot
stop federal enforcement from coming into Humboldt, we want our undocumented neighbors
to know that we as a community stand with them and that they can trust our local law
enforcement and political figures in keeping them safe.

We have attached the signatures from different community members who want you to join us in asking
the Trump administration to permanently end the separation of families, to end family detention centers,
to reunify kids who were taken from their parents, and to support a community where we are all
accepted and welcomed. Thank you.
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Dear Board of Supervisors,

The current "zero tolerance" policies put in place by the Trump Administration have been tearing
apart thousands of families. These brutal practices are not only affecting the undocumented community
but are also going against our values as a nation. Today on June 30th, hundreds of cities are holding
rallies with thousands of people standing in solidarity with those who are being targeted and
criminalized by the Trump Administration. We as Centro Del Pueblo and community members of
Humboldt County are asking:

17.Take a position against families being separated, you will show our community that you are
in support of public safety and that you are willing to fight against inhumane treatment of
individuals.

18. Consider your stance on the Humboldt County Sanctuary Measure. We want ALL of our
community members to feel safe and welcomed! Although we understand that we cannot
stop federal enforcement from coming into Humboldt, we want our undocumented neighbors
to know that we as a community stand with them and that they can trust our local law
enforcement and political figures in keeping them safe.

We have attached the signatures from different community members who want you to join us in asking
the Trump administration to permanently end the separation of families, to end family detention centers,
to reunify kids who were taken from their parents, and to support a community where we are all
accepted and welcomed. Thank you.
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Dear Board of Supervisors,

The current "zero tolerance" policies put in place by the Trump Administration have been tearing
apart thousands of families. These brutal practices are not only affecting the undocumented community
but are also going against our values as a nation. Today on June 30th, hundreds of cities are holding
rallies with thousands of people standing in solidarity with those who are being targeted and
criminalized by the Trump Administration. We as Centre Del Pueblo and community members of
Humboldt County are asking:

19.Take a position against families being separated, you will show our community that you are
in support of public safety and that you are willing to fight against inhumane treatment of
individuals.

20. Consider your stance on the Humboldt County Sanctuary Measure. We want ALL of our
community members to feel safe and welcomed! Although we understand that we cannot
stop federal enforcement from coming into Humboldt, we want our undocumented neighbors
to know that we as a community stand with them and that they can trust our local law
enforcement and political figures in keeping them safe.

We have attached the signatures from different community members who want you to join us in asking
the Trump administration to permanently end the separation of families, to end family detention centers,
to reunify kids who were taken from their parents, and to support a community where we are all
accepted and welcomed. Thank you.
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Dear Board of Supervisors,

The current "zero tolerance" policies put in place by the Trump Administration have been tearing
apart thousands of families. These brutal practices are not only affecting the undocumented community
but are also going against our values as a nation. Today on June 30th, hundreds of cities are holding
rallies with thousands of people standing in solidarity with those who are being targeted and
criminalized by the Trump Administration. We as Centro Del Pueblo and community members of
Humboldt County are asking:

21.Take a position against families being separated, you will show our community that you are
in support of public safety and that you are willing to fight against inhumane treatment of
individuals.

22. Consider your stance on the Humboldt County Sanctuary Measure. We want ALL of our
community members to feel safe and welcomed! Although we understand that we cannot
stop federal enforcement from coming into Humboldt, we want our undocumented neighbors
to know that we as a community stand with them and that they can trust our local law
enforcement and political figures in keeping them safe.

We have attached the signatures from different community members who want you to join us in asking
the Trump administration to permanently end the separation of families, to end family detention centers,
to reunify kids who were taken from their parents, and to support a community where we are all
accepted and welcomed. Thank you.
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Dear Board of Supervisors,

The current "zero tolerance" policies put in place by the Trump Administration have been tearing
apart thousands of families. These brutal practices are not only affecting the undocumented community
but are also going against our values as a nation. Today on June 30th, hundreds of cities are holding
rallies with thousands of people standing in solidarity with those who are being targeted and
criminalized by the Trump Administration. We as Centro Del Pueblo and community members of
Humboldt County are asking:

23.Take a position against families being separated, you will show our community that you are
in support of public safety and that you are willing to fight against inhumane treatment of
individuals.

24. Consider your stance on the Humboldt County Sanctuary Measure. We want ALL of our
community members to feel safe and welcomed! Although we understand that we cannot
stop federal enforcement from coming into Humboldt, we want our undocumented neighbors
to know that we as a community stand with them and that they can trust our local law
enforcement and political figures in keeping them safe.

We have attached the signatures from different community members who want you to join us in asking
the Trump administration to permanently end the separation of families, to end family detention centers,
to reunify kids who were taken from their parents, and to support a community where we are all
accepted and welcomed. Thank you.
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Dear Board of Supervisors,

The current "zero tolerance" policies put in place by the Trump Administration have been tearing
apart thousands of families. These brutal practices are not only affecting the undocumented community
but are also going against our values as a nation. Today on June 30th, hundreds of cities are holding
rallies with thousands of people standing in solidarity with those who are being targeted and
criminalized by the Trump Administration. We as Centro Del Pueblo and community members of
Humboldt County are asking:

25.Take a position against families being separated, you will show our community that you are
in support of public safety and that you are willing to fight against inhumane treatment of
individuals.

26. Consider your stance on the Humboldt County Sanctuary Measure. We want ALL of our
community members to feel safe and welcomed! Although we understand that we cannot
stop federal enforcement from coming into Humboldt, we want our undocumented neighbors
to know that we as a community stand with them and that they can trust our local law
enforcement and political figures in keeping them safe.

We have attached the signatures from different community members who want you to join us in asking
the Trump administration to permanently end the separation of families, to end family detention centers,
to reunify kids who were taken from their parents, and to support a community where we are all
accepted and welcomed. Thank you.
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Dear Board of Supervisors,

The current "zero tolerance" policies put in place by the Trump Administration have been tearing
apart thousands of families. These brutal practices are not only affecting the undocumented community
but are also going against our values as a nation. Today on June 30th, hundreds of cities are holding
rallies with thousands of people standing in solidarity with those who are being targeted and
criminalized by the Trump Administration. We as Centre Del Pueblo and community members of
Humboldt County are asking:

27.Take a position against families being separated, you will show our community that you are
in support of public safety and that you are willing to fight against inhumane treatment of
individuals.

28. Consider your stance on the Humboldt County Sanctuary Measure. We want ALL of our
community members to feel safe and welcomed! Although we understand that we cannot
stop federal enforcement from coming into Humboldt, we want our undocumented neighbors
to know that we as a community stand with them and that they can trust our local law
enforcement and political figures in keeping them safe.

We have attached the signatures from different community members who want you to join us in asking
the Trump administration to permanently end the separation of families, to end family detention centers,
to reunify kids who were taken from their parents, and to support a community where we are all
accepted and welcomed. Thank you.
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Dear Board of Supervisors,

The current "zero tolerance" policies put in place by the Trump Administration have been tearing
apart thousands of families. These brutal practices are not only affecting the undocumented community
but are also going against our values as a nation. Today on June 30th, hundreds of cities are holding
rallies with thousands of people standing in solidarity with those who are being targeted and
criminalized by the Trump Administration. We as Centro Del Pueblo and community members of
Humboldt County are asking:

29.Take a position against families being separated, you will show our community that you are
in support of public safety and that you are willing to fight against inhumane treatment of
individuals.

30. Consider your stance on the Humboldt County Sanctuary Measure. We want ALL of our
community members to feel safe and welcomed! Although we understand that we cannot
stop federal enforcement from coming into Humboldt, we want our undocumented neighbors
to know that we as a community stand with them and that they can trust our local law
enforcement and political figures in keeping them safe.

We have attached the signatures from different community members who want you to join us in asking
the Trump administration to permanently end the separation of families, to end family detention centers,
to reunify kids who were taken from their parents, and to support a community where we are all
accepted and welcomed. Thank you.
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BYRD A. LOCHTIE. CONSULTANT
5915 Elk River Road * Eureka, OA 95503 * 707-442-7187 * Bvrdloch@aol.com

July 10,2018

Humboldt County Board of Supervisors

825 Fifth Street

Eureka, CA 95501

Dear Supervisors:

Today an ordinance declaring Humboldt County a Sanctuary County comes before you. This ordinance
has received sufficient signatures to qualify as a ballot measure in the November election. It is my
understanding that you have two choices. You can adopt the ordinance as it is written, or you must refer
it to appear on the ballot in November, it is unfortunate that our Initiative Process limits your options.

If you choose to accept it today, or if a majority of the voters approve it, you will be faced with
implementing this ordinance. One of my concerns is with the section of the ordinance that addresses

the role of the Humboldt County Human Rights Commission, and 1 quote:

"ENFORCEMENT

The Human Rights Commission shall review the compliance of the County departments, agencies,
commissions, and employees with the mandates of this ordinance in particular instances in which there

is question of noncompliance or when a complaint alleging noncompliance has been lodged. The
Commission will inform the agency being complained of and shall allow for comments and materials

from all parties named in the complaint. A written report with the Commission's findings shall be
submitted to the Board of Supervisors within sixty (60) days after the first meeting following the
submission of a complaint."

The Human Rights Commission is made up of volunteers, it has no budget from the county, and
receives no staff support from the county, its meeting times are limited to two hours once a month. It is
very possible that the Commission would need to schedule more meetings to accommodate "comments
and materials from all parties," and a written report for each incidence would put an additional strain
on the time and energy of the volunteers.

1 hope the the Supervisors are prepared to allocate additional resources to the Human Rights
Commission, both financial and personnel, if this ordinance becomes law in the county.

I would like to emphasize that I am speaking as a private citizen today, not as a commissioner. The
Human Rights Commission, to date, has not taken a position on this ordinance. Thank you for listening
to my concerns.

Sincerely,

Byrd A. Lochtie


